
 

Celebrate 'BOO-ks with Friends'!
  
Kids are sure to get a SCARE this Halloween at BOO-ks with Friends, a fun and
safe Halloween event on Thursday, October 31, 2013, 3 pm - 6 pm in the lobby of
the Benjamin L. Hooks Central Library (3030 Poplar Avenue).
  
Children are encouraged to wear their favorite Halloween costumes. Instead of
"trick or treating" for candy alone, little ghouls and goblins will receive free books,
balloons, and special treats!
  
"This is our chance to provide a safe Halloween experience and to promote literacy
at the same time," said Jacque Jenkins, Friends of the Library president, which is
sponsoring the event. "We want to show that the Friends support the Library and
literacy this Halloween!"
  
For more information about BOO-ks with Friends, call 415-2847.
  

CLICK HERE TO JOIN THE FRIENDS OF THE LIBRARY!
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